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Dear 10th and 1111i Grade Parents & Students, 

Have you ever wondered what happens to the application you 
submit for admission to selective colleges. Who reads it? How is it 
read? What are the deciding factors? The "Admission Game" exercise 
provides you with the answers. 

What others are saying about the "Admissions Game" ... 

"Good Humor, wonderfully 
honest stories and specific 
examples made the admission 
process come alive! It made a 
very mysterious process much 
more personal, understandable 
and real." 

Springfield, PA 

"The best college information 
night ever. I was so pleased 
that students really participated 
enthusiastically in the 
dialogue." 

Seattle, WA 

"I never expected anything 
out of meetings like that, but 
thisone was really good-I 
definitely learned some new 
things!" 

Ann Arbor, MI 


